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Hi Laurie,

it will be coming up in two weeks.
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Laurie Lindenauer Brown
PO Box 466

Fair Play, CA 95684

(530) 620-4021
www.laurielindenauer.com

Ray Nutting, El Dorado County Supervisor, District II:

I was wondering how your meeting in regards to the gold dredging issue came out. As

someone who has sometimes been a small dredger, and also is concerned about fish and

wildlife habitat, I am concerned about the demise of yet another small industry (and its

spinoffs in tourism and recreation) here in the Sierra Foothills, where we can use all the jobs
we can get, if carried out in a sensible manner. In addition, the permits for this year were

already issued and paid for...... there are a lot of people hurting right now.

Did you have any additional comments on the August 18, 2009, agenda item #8, which I

called to your attention as an item of concern?
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Please reply as above,

Laurie Lindenauer Brown

Hotmail® is up to 70% faster. Now good news travels really fast. Try it now.
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Unauthorized interception, review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable
laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient,
or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all
copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.



